TOWN OF YARMOUTH
200 Main Street

Yarmouth, Maine 04096
(207)846-9036 (207)846-2403

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulation Commission
888 First Street, NE

Washington, D.C. 20426

COMMENTS OF TOWN OF YARMOUTH REGARDING
THE OLD SPARHAWK MILL PROJECT, SPARHAWK, LLC
(FERC PROJECT 8417-004)

Submitted on: December 12, 2018

So long as no obligations, responsibilities, or liabilities of the Exemption-Holder are
transferred or otherwise devolve to the Town of Yarmouth by virtue of the Town’s
ownership interest in the dam, the Town hereby supports the Application for Surrender of
Exemption that was published for comment on November 27, 2018.

AN

Robert Waeldner halrperson
* Town Council
Town of Yarmouth. Maine




